

Livingston      Update concerning trip

I had a long talk with my worker Isaac this past Tuesday, and we decided it is best for me to cancel my trip to Haiti in June. It is possible that there will be a way to take care of my obligations without going to Haiti. The situation in Haiti is difficult. Foreigners can arrive in airports, but it is not safe to go outside since it is assumed they have money. Haitians who meet with them can also be targets. I do not want to put my workers at risk, let alone anyone traveling with me. I have notified my pastor and my mission board about the decision.

Many of you have been praying with me for God to give wisdom and guidance , and He has given it. Thanks for your encouragements and prayers. Please continue to pray as we work through the details of handling those responsibilities to my workers.

In our Lord's service,

Dr. Anne